
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   Gayle Anderson, Faculty Senate 

FROM:  Graduate Studies Committee 

DATE:  10/15/15 

 

SUBJECT:   Material Science and Engineering Name Change 

 

On Tuesday October 13th, 2015 the Graduate Studies Committee approved Major/ Name 

Change from Material Science and Engineering Program in “Nuclear Engineering” to “Nuclear 

Materials 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


